
Audio Division 

Media Bureau 

Federal Communications Commission 

45 L Street NE 

Washington, DC 20554 

Via: audiofilings@fcc.gov 

 

RE: Engineering STA Request for Extension, KYAL-AM, Tulsa OK, Facility ID 

35974,  

September 20, 2022 

To whom it may concern: 

KXOJ, Inc., licensee of KYAL-AM, Tulsa OK, facility 35974, requests extension 

of the Engineering Special Temporary Authorization BESTA-20220303AAH. 

Continued economic circumstances and supply issues with manufacturers still not 

able to deliver hardware, and stating many months lead time, remain hindrances to 

obtaining all the proper equipment necessary to restore KYAL to full power 

operation. 

Should you require further information, please contact me via any method below. 

Sincerely, 

Tommy Gray 

National Director of Engineering 

Stephens Media Group 

2448 E. 81st 57th floor 

Tulsa, OK 74137 

318-267-2040 Cell 


